
   
 

  

One Kilmainham Square, 

Inchicore Road,  

Dublin 8,  

D08 ET1W 
 

 
 
 
 

Roseanne Killeen, Chief Executive. Tel: 01-
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10th May 2024 
  
Deputy Steven Matthews T.D., 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2 
E: steven.matthews@oireachtas.ie 
  
Re: PQ 15526/24 – Neurology services, Wexford General Hospital 
 
“To ask the Minister for Health further to Parliamentary Question No. 1462 of 20 March 
2024, if his attention has been drawn to a recent response from the HSE that indicates 
there are no current plans to expand the provision of local neurology services 
including access to a consultant neurologist in Wexford General Hospital (details 
supplied); if he is concerned about the gap in service provision this has for this 
region; and if he will make a statement on the matter.” 
  
Dear Deputy Matthews, 
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